
 
FROM THE STAFF  AT 

WHITE LAKE TOWNSHIP 

2021 IS ALMOST HERE!! SOME HIGHLIGHTS FOR THE NEW YEAR... 

 

• CONGRATULATIONS to the Clerk Department for running another successful election. Thank you for all 

your hard work!! We would also like to wish Terry Lilley well in his retirement. He will be missed! 

• White Lake Treasury now participates in the G2G Program thru Oakland County to pay bills on-line. 

Check out our website www.whitelaketwp.com for details. 

• WOTA has been launched! This successful joint project with Highland, Waterford and White Lake Town-

ship is off and running even through this COVID-19 pandemic. WOTA has already exceeded 12,000 rides. 

We have even joined force with Open Door to help residents in need. 

• Stanley Park master planning is under way. 

• Civic Center planning continues to move forward in hopes of having a more defined plan to reveal in 

2021. 

• White Lake Township and Huron Valley Schools are currently working to provide Township water to the 

Lakeland campus. In conjunction with this project are plans for an iron filtration plant that will provide 

the best quality water to the campus. 

• We would like to welcome new Township Clerk Anthony Noble 

and Deputy Clerk Bill Bullard. They both look forward to serving 

the residents of White Lake. 

• 4-Corners has changed with several stores open, Tim Hortons, 

Taco Bell and the luxury apartments looking to begin renting in 

Spring 2021. 



Dear Fellow Residents, 

 What can I say about 2020 other than the fact that I 

can’t wait until its over! The Township is making efforts to     

continue business as usual amid all the government mandates. 

The staff here is more than ready, willing and able to serve you. 

However, we do ask for your patience, things are taking a little 

more time these days.  

 Over the year we have welcomed several new business-

es to our community. I would please ask that you patronize our 

local businesses. They need our help to survive these shut 

downs due to COVID-19.  

 The Planning department continues to receive interest 

in our community.  Sean O’Neil, Planning Director continues to 

work hard to bring new businesses and residential develop-

ments to our beautiful White Lake Township.  Planning is also working as the “quarterback” for the Civic  

Center area including Stanley Park and the Township Triangle Trail.  Planning continues to work with Oakland 

County Road Commission on road improvement projects for White Lake.  

  I would like to thank my entire staff for working so very hard this year under crazy circumstances.  I 

want to recognize the efforts of Aaron Potter, DPS Director and Nick Spencer, Building Official during this 

very busy year. The rehabilitation of our Hillview Wellhouse was completed just in time to help meet the 

very high demand for water over this past summer. Nick Spencer is wrapping up his first year at the Town-

ship as Building Official and has done an amazing job.  

 I also wanted to let you know the White Lake Twp. City, Village, Township Revenue Sharing Report 
(CVTRS) can be found on the home page of the Township website under the Munetrix tab. 

 My staff and I would like to wish our residents a joyous, peaceful and safe holiday season! We look 

forward to seeing you in 2021! 


